
OPEIU Local 251 encourages all of our members and their families to 

vote in this very important upcoming election. 

Please visit the New Mexico Secretary of State homepage at 

https://www.sos.state.nm.us/ to find very important information about voting. 

Click on “Voting and Elections”, then click on “Voter Information Portal.”   

From there you can check on the status of your registration to confirm you are still 

registered to vote, you can confirm your political party information, and request an 

Absentee Ballot Application. 

The most important thing to know for voters who will be using an absentee ballot 

for the 2020 General Election is that you should mail your completed ballot 

back to your county clerk no later than October 27th to ensure it arrives before 

7:00 pm on Election Day.  If you wish to return your absentee ballot in person, 

please visit https://www.sos.state.nm.us/ for ballot drop-off locations. 
 

Also, please be advised that Early Voting locations open in each county beginning 

on Saturday, October 17, 2020 and continue through Saturday, October 31, 2020.  

Please check locations and hours of operation by visiting NMVote.org or by 

contacting your County Clerk’s office. 

 

We are not endorsing any particular candidate or party, but ask that you vote your conscience. 
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